



Dear Communio in Christo Newsletter Reader,

Christmas is around the corner and the Ordo Communionis in Christo together with the Social Institute Communio in Christo wish you wholeheartedly all the very best and God's abundant blessings. Every year we celebrate the birth of the Savior of all the people. The Corona pandemic this year makes us celebrate it with an even greater hope for salvation and healing, that the Son of God brought into our world and will do so time and again.

It was the immeasurable love and affection of God present to us helpless humans in the Child of Bethlehem that Mother Marie Therese, the foundress of the Communio in Christo, recalled:

"This child is the love of God; he is the Redeemer, whom we remember. He knocks on our door in thousand fold human forms. His request is personal so that we may recognize him in those who are like us, in those who are our brothers and sisters, and in those who have been redeemed like us."

God's human face is being reflected in every person we meet and who depends on our kindness and love and whose affection does us good in return. In the Holy Night we will pray together with all of you and for you so that he may let us experience his faithfulness also in the coming year.

Blessed celebrations and cordial greetings

Yours, Communio in Christo



The Support Association of our Hospice Stella Maris would like to thank you wholeheartedly for the extra-ordinary commitment of the entire hospice team as well as the impressing signs of solidarity in the human and economic sense shown by so many during 2020, a year where we all faced unexpected challenges in many respects. We are very thankful to you because, only through your practical and financial help, has it been possible for us to go on with our common, important mission in the spirit of humanity.

We would love to count on your support also in 2021. From the bottom of our heart we wish you an encouraging and festive Christmas season, a blessed Christmas and all the best. However, first of all, stay healthy in the New Year!

Communio in Christo e. V.

Bruchgasse 14 · D-53894 Mechernich

Telefon +49 - 2443 9814-823 · Fax +49 - 2443 9814-824 info@ communio.nrw

Donation Account Communio in Christo e.V. · Kreissparkasse Euskirchen IBAN DE21 3825 0110 0003 3109 27 · BIC WELADED1EUS

© Communio in Christo e.V.

Responsible: Pater Rudolf Ammann

You do not wish you receive the newsletter anymore? Unsuscribe here